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ASP Teen Leadership Application – Due November 6 
The upcoming Mission trip will include a new role for 2017, ASP Teen Leaders.  Applications 
are required and a limited number of Teen Leaders will be selected. 
  
The ASP Teen Leader acts in a manner full of integrity, respect and humility and is primarily 
responsible for assisting in the planning of the trip as well as guiding missionaries as they 
prepare for the trip. An ASP Teen Leader demonstrates the following leadership qualities: great 
time management and organization; consistent communication skills, specifically in responding 
to emails and texts in a timely fashion and passing along information; positive social skills to 
interact with and encourage new youth and adults; a willingness to share and grow in your 
Christian faith. Interesting and new duties during the week of mission also come with important 
sacrifices.  
  
To be very clear this new leadership role involves a commitment by the missionary that begins 
in mid-November with mission planning and continues through the entire 2017 mission 
week.  Prayerfully consider if the teen leadership role is for you.  
The application for this leadership role can be found here:  ASP Teen Leader Application 
  
ASP Kick Off Reminder – Sunday October 23 @ 4pm 
Make plans to join us at 4 pm Sunday October 23 at Batavia United Methodist Church located at 
8 North Batavia Ave.  Everything you need to know about ASP, the 2017 trip and how to reserve 
your spot will be presented.  
  
And to help kick this off we have the “unofficial” official ASP front porch music duo - 
Alathea.  Check out “I Still Carry You” – the story of an ASP volunteer as told through Alathea's 
music: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6xnSqIfwdmw 
  
For those that have not participated on an ASP Mission trip this is a great chance to ask 
questions and speak with other missionaries.  For those of that you have been before and are 
anxious to get back in 2017 – we need you to attend so that you can answer those 
questions.  This is the first chance to guarantee your spot – as always mission is a first come, 
first served event and we are expecting a big turn out this year! 
  
For more information on all things Batavia ASP check out our brand new webpage 
at www.bataviaasp.com -- download forms, get answers to questions, watch testimonials… 
  
  
  
Stay in touch 
@BUMCMISSION 
www.bataviaasp.com   
https://www.facebook.com/BUMCyouthmisson 
http://www.asphome.org/  
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